
Stateline casinos post gains
for November
After  months  of  declining  revenue,  the  Stateline  casinos
posted a win of $14.2 million in November, an increase of 17.3
percent compared to 2014.

Statewide the numbers were good, with a spike of 7.8 percent –
from $876.2 million in 2014 to $944.3 million last month.

The Nevada Gaming Control Board released the figures Dec. 30.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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